


Who are the ANRC??
The ANRC represents the interests of boaters and their families on the River
Nene. The ANRC has been in existence since the    early 1960.

The Association of Nene River Clubs is the only organization     recognized by
the Environment Agency for the River Nene.

We act as a forum for boaters to address varied issues that affect navigation
and improvements on the River Nene locally and regionally.

The ANRC regularly meet with Environment Agency through the Nene Task
Group, Anglian Waters Group and other organizations Royal Yachting Associa-
tion, Association of Waterways Cruising Clubs, East Anglian waterways Associ-
ation and play our part in influence the discussion making that affect the River
Nene.

ANRC Boat Club members and Individual Members can tie up overnight at any
ANRC member club or Association and will be assured a warm welcome a
maximum of 2 weeks or weekending your craft and leaving a vehicle safe and
secure.

The host club terms and conditions and facilities apply and vary from club to
club.
It is essential that you contact their Harbour Master for details and a donation
is always appreciated.

Mechanical breakdowns unfortunately occur and one phone call can get you
help from one of our recommended Marine Engineers or from one of our
clubs on the River Nene and Middle Levels.

Health Emergency also unfortunately happen again help is only a phone call
away using Rendezvous Point (RVP) map

We also have the ANRC Boat Watch all you need do is fill in the Boat Watch
form with all you Serial numbers etc from items on your boat these then go on
a data base which is available to  police forces.



Islip Bridge update

For the last few years we have had meeting with Environment Agency,
Northampton County Council, Rights of Way and the Mill Owner to have this
low bridge either lifted up or moved as from 28 April a final plan has been
forwarded and funding has been promised to build a new bridge a bit up-
stream from present location for 2016/17 so please keep an eye open for
more news from ANRC (No other organization has been involved in these
talks)

If you require further information please contact any of our 14 representa-
tives or Officers of the ANRC all this can be found on our website or Face-
book page.

John Brown
ANRC Captain



On Going Projects
The ANRC Committee have been working closely with the Environment Agency,
Northampton County Council, to get Islip Bridge moved and rebuilt down-
stream. This hopefully should be completed in 2016/2017.

The ANRC still have Cotterstock Mooring, with another one coming up soon.
We have negotiated with the Environment Agency for another 7 moorings.
This is a slow process as several departments are involved, but the
Environment Agency would be paying for all the legal fees, meaning that
there is no charge to us.  Please remember all the Clubs have Visitor’s
Moorings, please contact the Club Harbour Masters to confirm any overnight
stay.

The ANRC Committee has purchased three marquees in October 2014.  These
are available free of charge for clubs when holding a Rally, and can also be
hired at charge of £50 each, should a club wish to use for any
other function.  If you are looking at hiring a marquee, please send your re-
quests to the ANRC Committee.



ANRC website
Thanks to one of our members, the web site is well and truly up and running.
You are now able to down load ANRC Membership application forms and ANRC
Boat Watch forms.  Please ensure that forms are completed and forwarded on-
to John Brown, ANRC Captain.  Also, the best part is that you will be able to see
where you can receive your ten percent discounts from, www.anrc.org.uk .

We had one member who had some work done by Nene Marine, received a
£20 twenty discount, which is not bad going for a £5 membership a year now is
it?

www.anrc.org.uk
www.anrc.org.uk


Events
Annual dinner dance
The Annual Dinner and Dance was held on September 2014, at the Oliver
Cromwell in March.  The event was well attended by members and guests, and
all seem to enjoy the three course Carvery that was provided.  Even some of
the members came by boat and many stopped in hotels.

Brain of the Nene
On 22nd January this year the Brain of the River Nene was held at
Northampton Boat Club, who were last years’ winners.  The evening was well
supported by the Clubs, and the winners were Elton Boat Club.



Events
ANRC Rally 2015

ANRC Rally. The theme was ‘Christmas in May at March’.  It was well attended
by many members from the river. As usual for MLWC, there was plenty of food
over the weekend, including cooking a lovely Christmas dinner on Sunday. The
bar was well stocked.  Three clubs took part in the ANRC’s got talent, which
was well entertaining.  Clubs competed towards the Ruby Plate, with Oundle
Cruising Club being the winners this year.  I hear that it was a ‘ho ho ho’ posi-
tive and profitable Rally.



Diary dates 2015
12th July - MCC 3rd Birthday
14th to 16th August - OCC 50th Anniversary
28th to 31st August - NBC Fun Weekend
28th to 31st August  - MLWC Live Music
5th September - ANRC Dinner and Dance - please check your Club No-
tice Boards
13th September-  EBC Open Day
Please if you have any comments, ideas that you would like to be dis-
cussed at the meetings please forward them to your Club Reps or send
them to the ANRC Captain/Secretary.

Happy boating!

If any ANRC Member would like to advertise or share their

stories please contact the ANRC Captain/Secretary


